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Farmers Advocate Office 
The Regional Board will renew to the Farmers’ 
Advocate Office contract for a one-year term from 
August 1, 2016 to July 31, 2017.                                                                      
                                                                                   
Agricultural Land Commission Applications 
(ALC) The Board approved the Biere application to 
proceed to the ALC.                                                                  

North Peace Regional Landfill Financing  
The Regional Board, approved the borrowing of $2.5 
million over 5 years, to finance the North Peace 
Landfill project, with the remainder of financing to 
come from Capital Reserves. The approval is subject 
to a public consultation process and Ministry of 
Community, Sport and Cultural Development 
approval of the amendment to the Regional Solid 
Waste Management Plan.  

OCP and Zoning Amendment  
The OCP and Zoning Amendment Bylaws No.2228 
(Encana), 2015 and No.2238 (Encana), 2016 were 
adopted to re-designate and rezone 19.37 ha (47.8 
acres) of the subject property for construction and 
operation of a battery and production facility (The 
Dawson South Centralized Liquids Hub). 

Flood Tipping Fees Credit to Dawson Creek 
The Regional District will issue a credit in the amount 
of $5,685.55 (incl. GST) to the City of Dawson Creek 
for the landfill tip fees they incurred as a result of 
their efforts to collect “flood damaged waste” from 
their residents. 
 
Chetwynd Public Library Feasibility Study  
The Board authorised up to $40,000 to conduct a 
feasibility study that will investigate options for a 
new library building.  

Transfer Station Open Houses 
The Regional District, 
in conjunction with 
the Northern 
Environmental 
Action Team (NEAT) 
and Tervita, will 
continue hosting a series of Transfer Station Open 
Houses in August.  Events are aimed at providing 
education and outreach activities on waste reduction 
and recycling while also showing different waste and 
recycling options.   

                                                                                             
BOIL WATER NOTICE Feye Spring Water System                                                                                               
Northern Health has issued an advisory as the 
system is at risk of containing pathogens. Boil water 
before using it for drinking, making ice, cooking, 
washing food or brushing teeth. Use hand sanitizer 
after washing hands. Water must be boiled- Bring 
water to a rolling boil for at least 1 minute, OR Use 
an alternate, safe source of water. 

 
Check It Out! 
Have you gone to the 
PRRD YouTube page? 

https://www.youtube.com/user/PeaceRiverRegionalD 
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